
 
Appointments Committee Minutes 

November 19, 2013 
 

 
Committee Members Present:  
John Larochelle, Chair  
Alan Reed-Erickson  
Sandra Keans  
Donald Hamann  
Steve Hervey 
 
John Larochelle called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. on November 19th.  
 
 
Pamela Hubbard Library Trustee – Re-appointment 
Pam has been a Library Trustee for several years.  She has been a  lifetime user and supporter of the 
Library and very much enjoys being a Trustee.  She would like to continue supporting the Library 
as a Trustee.  The Appointments Committee unanimously recommends Pamela Hubbard for 
reappointment as a Library Trustee, term to expire January 2017. 
 

Ralph Torr  Zoning Board of Adjustment –  Reappointment  
Ralph wishes to be reappointed to the Zoning Board of Adjustment.  He has been on the Board 
for 14 years and has served as Chair for 6 years.  He has been diligent in attending training 
sessions, when offered.  The Appointments Committee unanimously recommends Ralph Torr 
for reappointment to the Zoning Board of Adjustment, term to expire January 2017. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
John Larochelle, Chair 
Appointments Committee 


